
 

2022 CALL FOR NOMINATIONS - BCSLA BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

The BCSLA encompasses many energetic volunteers who provide guidance on important issues.   The Board of Directors 
are elected by the Membership to attend to Society business in accordance with our Bylaws and Standards of the 
Professional Conduct and Practice.  We encourage you to consider putting your name forward to serve on the Board as it is 
a rewarding experience.  Applications and / or nominations should be submitted to Jacqueline Lowe, Nominations Committee 
Chair, in care of the BCSLA office at admin@bcsla.org until May 15, 2022.  

Nominations will also be accepted from the floor at the 2022 Annual General Meeting (AGM). Elections will take place at the 
virtual AGM that is scheduled for June 25, 2022.  The following Board of Directors positions are open for nomination:  

• BCSLA President Elect (one year term followed by a one year term as President and a one year term as Past 
President) 

• BCSLA Treasurer (two-year term) 

• BCSLA Representative to CSLA (two-year term) 

• BCSLA Director 1 - Vancouver Island Chapter Representative (two-year term) 

• BCSLA Director 2 (two-year term) 

• BCSLA Director 3 (two-year term) 

• BCSLA Director 4 (one-year term) 
 

Thank you to Kathy Dunster, CSLA Representative, Liane McKenna, Wai-Sue Louie, Treasurer, Jacqueline Lowe, Past 
President, Donna Rodman Monica Vogt, Vancouver Island Chapter Representative, and Pearly Yip for the dedication and 
service to the BCSLA. They have completed their terms and they have the option to allow their name to stand for the Board 
of Directors. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The BC Society of Landscape Architects (BCSLA) was formed in 1962 and registered in 1964 under the BC Societies Act. BCSLA regulates the profession of 
landscape architecture according to provincial statute. Landscape architecture is a comprehensive discipline involving land analysis, planning, design, 
management and conservation and rehabilitation. Typical projects include site design, urban planning, environmental impact studies, parks and recreation 
planning and residential garden design. The BCSLA promotes continuing education and high standards of professional practice in order to assure the health, 
safety and welfare of the public in British Columbia. 
 
The BCSLA offices are located on unceded Coast Salish territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Skwxwú7mesh (Squamish), and səl̓ilwətaɁɬ (Tsleil-
Waututh) First Nations.   We recognize and respect the history, languages, and cultures of the First Nations, Métis, Inuit, and all First Peoples of Canada, 
whose presence continues to enrich our organization, our lives and our country. 


